Calvary Chapel Aurora
KXCL(FM), Rock Creek Park, Colorado (Facility ID No. 164277)
License Renewal Application

Post- Filing Certificate

I hereby certify that the text of the announcement set forth below, concerning the license renewal
application for KXCL(FM), Rock Creek Park, Colorado (Facility ID No. 164277) was broadcast
over the facilities of KXCL on the dates and at the times set forth below:

November 24, 2020, at: 3:26PM
November 27, 2020, at: 11:56AM
December 2, 2020, at: 6:26PM
December 7, 2020, at: 8:26AM
December 11, 2020, at: 8:27PM and
December 15, 2020, at: 7:26AM

A

Text of Announcement;

On November 13, 2020, Calvary Chapel Aurora, licensee of KXCL, 101.7
FM, Rock Creek Park, Colorado, filed an application with the Federal
Communications Commission for renewal of its license. Members of the public
wishing to view this application or obtain information about how to file comments
and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in
KXCL’s public file.

SIGNED:

Koo Kl

NAME: Kevin Kulpa
TITLE: Operations Manager
DATE: December 15%, 2020




